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Indicative artist impression of the new Wee Waa High School  

Investing in our schools 

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild essential services, the 2023-24 Budget is delivering a 
historic $1.4 billion for new and upgraded schools in regional NSW. This targeted investment in growing 
communities will ensure working families get access to a world class public education. The 2023-24 
Budget committed funding to continue work on the permanent Wee Waa High School. 

Project overview 

A project is underway to redevelop Wee Waa High School. The project will deliver new learning spaces, 
modern core facilities, including a library and multipurpose hall, a new agricultural and environment 
centre, sports fields and sports courts, as well as a new Indigenous Cultural Centre.  

Progress update  

Works are progressing at the site of the Wee Waa High School redevelopment.  Completed activities 
include: 

▪ installing external cladding and walls 
▪ fitting of internal services such as drainage, water, and electrical connections 
▪ installation of doors and windows 
▪ pouring concrete walkways between the buildings 
▪ installation of a lift and balustrades throughout the school.    

Stormwater upgrade works delivered outside of the school site along Charles and George Streets have 
continued. These include: 

▪ installing most of the stormwater drainage pipes beneath Charles Street 
▪ starting the backfilling of the road   
▪ site preparation and excavation for the new levee stormwater pump to be fitted. 

Details about the stormwater upgrade works can be found on the May 2022 Information Pack which can 
be accessed by going to Wee Waa High School Redevelopment project webpage at 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au  
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Upcoming works   

Construction activities over the next 3 months will include:  

▪ installing the schools’ internal walls and ceilings 
▪ put in place internal fittings like flooring, painting, taps, and toilets 
▪ landscaping inside the school grounds 
▪ ongoing stormwater upgrade works along Charles Street.  

Agricultural site update  

The department has started reviewing the feasibility of the proposed plan to maintain the existing school 
site solely for the purpose of agricultural studies. This could mean a change to the proposed scope for 
the agricultural facilities at the school site located on Purcell Avenue.   

We are consulting with the school to ensure that the required operational needs for the school’s existing 
agricultural program are at the forefront of any changes. We will keep the community updated with 
further information as planning progresses. 

 

 

Get in touch 

For more information, visit the Wee Waa HS project page by going to 
https://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/ or by following the QR code.     

Community information session  

Join us at an upcoming information session where you can talk to the Principal and Deputy Principal of 
Wee Waa High School, and the project team delivering the new facilities. 

Date: Tuesday 5 December 

Time: 3 pm to 6 pm  

Venue: Wee Waa Public School, 41 Cowper St, Wee Waa NSW 2388 
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